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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I oppose SB 210. I recommend that Oregon keep our vote-by-mail system in place as 

the standard method for conducting elections in Oregon. Other means of voter 

identification verification can be done throughout the year, prior to ballot mailings, 

and limited in-person voting stations can be provided for those who are not able to 

verify their voter identification in time to receive a vote by mail ballot.  

 

Thank you, 

Debra Davis Strand 


